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19 October 2021 
 

Return to School and Road Safety  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

It was great to see the excitement of students on their return to school, so many were 
so happy to see their friends and teachers after such a long time. Thank you again for 
your support over the last term.  

I wanted to inform you of some road safety issues that have occurred recently at Lukin 
Street. Unfortunately, a student was nearly hit by a car at Lukin Street last Friday, partly 
due to cars being parked illegally.  Also, yesterday teachers reported cars driving up to 
the cul de sac on Lukin Street and gesturing for their child to get into their car while 
driving.  

• Please do not park on the grassed area next to the cul de sac as it is a no parking 
area and could cause an accident.  
 

• Organise a safe meeting place for your child and do not ask your child to cross 
the road by themself.  
 

• Either walk or find a park further away from the school instead of trying to park 
at  Lukin St. There is only limited parking available.  

 

Other information 

• Please ensure that your child packs an umbrella for afternoon pick up in the 
event of wet weather.  
 

• Also, it is best if your child brings their own water bottle. Bubblers will no longer 
be used until restrictions ease. Water refill stations can be used near the 
bubblers. 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping our students stay safe during afternoon pick 
up time. 

 

Kind regards,  

Ewen Neild 
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